NOTICE
THE BOSTON LICENSING BOARD WILL HOLD A HEARING ON
MONDAY MAY 4, 2015 @ 6:00 PM
AT 
THE WATERWORKS MUSEUM
2450 BEACON STREET BRIGHTON
REGARDING CONCERNS AND CITIZEN COMPLAINTS AS TO THE OPERATION OF THE LICENSED PREMISE, MARYANNE’S, TO DETERMINE IF CLOSING HOUR SHOULD BE REDUCED, OR IF ANY OTHER ACTION SHALL BE TAKEN.
THE HEARING WILL BE HEL PURSUANT TO M.G.L.c.138 SECTION 12, 15, 23, AND 64. 
ANY QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS PLEASE CONTACT THE BOSTON POLICE D14 COMMUNITY SERVICE OFFICE 617-343-4376

THANK YOU,
CAPTAIN WAYNE LANCHESTER, COMMANDER DISTRICT 14

